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Watts Remy

From: Helen Atthowe <hatthowe@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 9:11 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB931 and SB926

We own a 211 acre farm at the base of the Wallowa mountains along Eagle Creek. As organic orchardists 
and vegetable growers, we support SB931 and SB926. 
 
Spray drift will put us out of business and destroy the beneficial insects and bees we depend on for 
pollination of our fruit trees. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Helen Atthowe 
Woodleaf Farm 
44180 Eagle Creek  
Richland, Oregon 
97870 
 
--  
Helen Atthowe 
hatthowe@gmail.com 
website: veganicpermaculture.com 


